COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

Legislation Text

File #: 18-566, Version: 1

To: Board of Supervisors
From: Supervisor Virginia Bass
SUBJECT:

Appreciation Letter to Kevin McKenny for His Service on the Humboldt County Planning Commission

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:

Kevin McKenny served on the Humboldt County Planning Commission representing District 4 since his
appointment on February 7, 2014. Mr. McKenny has decided to step down from his appointment and is no
longer able to represent the seat. The Board is sending him a letter of appreciation thanking him for his service.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
N/A

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
Planning Commission

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
Board Discretion

ATTACHMENTS:
Letter of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL.:
Board Order No.: N/A
Meeting of: N/A
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